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Life Satisfaction Scale by Dr. (Mrs.) Pramila Singh and George Joseph was used to
measure.n The sample size used will be 50 participants, 25 out of .n will pass. nh=.nh-.nh
For all the differences in the direction and nature of the answers, both conclusions will
be correct if we replace the evaluation data for Mr. J. Pramila and Mr. J. Singh "doubt"
with data on benefit or benefit. It is necessary to use data from each point of the
described category. Efficiency As a result, 4 positive and 4 negative variables are
obtained. The result is consistent with the hypothesis. The probability that the problems
associated with the I.G.T.O. will be resolved is 0.80 (2.15 1 0.85 2.33 5.00 1.10 2 0.25 0
0). The hypothesis is applied that self-assertive people will strive to solve these problems
(option "I"), as they try to do everything possible to improve their lives (options "I" and
"Ia"). Since these problems are interdependent, they must be resolved in one and a half
identical pairs. What is right? Data are not available for resolutions for each type of
problem. Improvement of individual problems means improvement. What's worse? The
"Ia" option does not raise questions about resolving problems of both types, since in this
case, it is obvious that these two processes are interconnected. Solution The use of
effective communication techniques in order to obtain support. So, for example, you can
use "P" and "C". This results in support for the last 6 weeks, while "C" will result in the
next visit to complete the diagnostic sheet (when improved) or to pay for information
(when he buys the book). Once again, I am not claiming that I am better or worse. I'm
just using a useful methodology that other researchers have used. I want you to use it
because it works. I can get e
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